
Spooks and goblins are returning once again for the 59th annual Halloween 
Regatta at the Atlanta Yacht Club on Lake Allatoona Friday, October 25th 
through Sunday, October 27th.  Please join Snipe Fleet 330 in our brand new 
Clubhouse for the biggest and best regatta of the year “competitive sailing, 
great food, awesome party and a family friendly event.” 

Courtney Bradley

Online registration and general information:
www.atlantayachtclub.org/halloween

Atlanta Yacht Club
7120 Yacht Club Drive
Acworth, GA 30102
(770) 974.9189

Courtney Bradley
Regatta Chairman
snipe12021@mindspring.com

October 25 - 27, 2013  /  Atlanta Yacht Club
The Halloween Regatta - A Southern Sailing Tradition since 1953

   
  H

ALLOWEEN REG
A

TTA


